
From:
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: NEW QUEENSLAND BILL EXTENDS EMERGENCY POWERS TO 30 APRIL 2022
Date: Thursday, 1 July 2021 8:05:53 PM

To Whom it May Concern,

RE: NEW QUEENSLAND BILL EXTENDS EMERGENCY POWERS TO 30 APRIL
2022

I would like to advise my STRONG DISAGREEMENT with the proposed Bill to extend
the State of Emergency Powers until 30 April 2022. This is highly unnecessary for a virus
which has a 99.9% survival rate. Queenslanders should NOT be forced to comply with
further mandates and lockdowns.

Please note that many of us are paying attention and recognise that the Bill is
unconstitutional and undemocratic!

Kind regards,

Leanne Collett
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